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Hello,

On behalf of the entire team at "Chipolino" Ltd., |
would like to express my gratitude to "Stenik Group"
Ltd. regarding the project for building the company’s
website.

The project was successfully completed and continues
to develop with the creation of a corporate blog,
which we hope to officially launch in the autumn.
The colleagues from Stenik deserve praise for
their quick and responsive communication.
Whenever we had a reason to contact the team,
it happened quickly and precisely, in written form.
This way, both parties have full control over the
agreed parameters and avoid inaccuracies and
conflicts. Responsive, creative, and meeting
deadlines—this is what we can share from our
work with Stenik.

If there is a constructive recommendation we can give, it is only related to reducing the long
planning period ahead. As the colleagues from Stenik share, they have a lot of work and do not
always manage to start working immediately on a new request.

lvan llchev
and the
Chipolino
Team
25.07.2013



